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Board Representative:  Phillip Baird
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Eleven members of Northern Lights Chapter attended the 2006 Chicago 
AMICA convention.  During the convention a breakfast business meeting 
was convened to address and set a tentative meeting schedule for the 
coming season.  Randy Hammond agreed to host the annual Christmas 
party.

A December 3, Christmas party and meeting was hosted at the home of 
Randy Hammond.  Sales of the remaining Watkins products in the amount 
of $120.00 was added to the chapter treasury.  A report of the 2006 
Chicago AMICA board meeting was presented by board member, Phillip 
Baird.  Election of officers for 2007 was completed.

Our newest member, Michael LuBrand, was the host for our summer 
picnic on June 10.  Mr. LuBrand presented an informative lecture on the 
Kimball Pipe Organ Company of Chicago.  He has recently restored and 
installed a residence Kimball organ in his home in Hastings.  An official 
chapter meeting was conducted by Phillip Baird.  Additional summer 
events were discussed.  Paul and Barb Watkins will be hosting a later 
summer picnic and river cruise at their home in Champlin.  A tentative fall 
meeting will be scheduled and Ron Olsen has agreed to host the annual 
Christmas party.

The Northern Lights chapter treasury stands at $4,403.78.  It was agreed 
that the income from the 2005 convention would remain in the chapter 
treasury for one year and then to entertain the possibilities of gifting a 
portion to a project deemed worthy.

Respectfully submitted,
Phillip L. Baird


